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HOUS6 OF REPRESENTATIVES, U.S. .
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WASHINGTON D C
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Debember 12, 90
,9.|- 1. ,

|

Congressional Liaison
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

'' Washington, D.C. 20555 '

: '

i

i

The attaehed communication is submit-
; ted for your consideration, and to ask that
; the request maJe therein be complied uith,

]if possible. -

i If you will adsisc me of your action in *

tO matter and hate the letter returned to
,

me with your reply, I will appreciate it.
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-Very Truly sours,
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November 9, 1990

The Honorable Jon Kyl
313 Cannon House office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Kyl:

I am writing to you about the June 1990 decision by the Nucl03r
Regulatory Commission to reclassify low-level radicactive
materials as "Below Regulatory Concern". This pold'r allows two
things:

1. Low-level radioactive waste to be used in consumer and
industrial products, dumped into landrills, and poured
down the drain

2. May prevent complete clean-ups of retired and
contaminated nuclear power and weapons plants

I urge you to support or propose legislation to overturn the new
policy by the NRC. '

Sincerely,

Q MOkOC'L
Susan Bloch
2114 E. Greenway Road

i Phoenix, AZ 85022
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